
** Lesson plans may deviate from day to day, as they are listed, due to pertinent conversation that may arise and/or 

additional attention that may be afforded to certain subjects.  ** 

 MONDAY-11/25 TUESDAY-11/26 
WEDNESDAY-

11/27 THURSDAY-11/28 FRIDAY-11/29 

A
m

erican
 C

u
ltu

res - II IL, 

P
d

. 4
 

Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

   
 
  

 
 
 
 
Essential Questions: 
Why were Americans 
shocked by the 
sinking of the Maine? 
 
Why was a US fleet 
sent to the 
Philippines? 
 
Understand why the 
US was interested in 
Cuba and how the 
sinking of the USS 
Maine affected 
relations between the 
US and Spain: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• 22.1 
Workbook 
Act 
Worksheet 

• 22.1 Activity 
Worksheet 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What does splendid 
mean? 
 
How could splendid 
possibly describe a 
war? 
 
Understand the 
significance of the 
battles that took 
place and where and 
the spoils of war that 
the US gained, as 
well as future 
relations w Cuba: 

• Begin 
analysis of 
22.2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were the terms 
of our agreement w 
Cuba after the 
Sp/Am War? 
 
Spirit of ’76 and the 
Philippines? 
 
Understand the 
significance of the 
battles that took 
place and where and 
the spoils of war that 
the US gained, as 
well as future 
relations w Cuba: 

• Conclude 
analysis of 
22.2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

  

     

 
 
 
 
Essential Question: 
What were some 
ways that the 
colonials were 
becoming more 
independent? 
 
What was the 
Proclamation of 
1763? 
 
Understand the 
changing relationship 
between the British 
government and the 
American colonists, 
beginning w new 
policies on western 
lands: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Continue 
discussion of 
the 
Proclamation 
and ensuing 
taxes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Question: 
What does taxation 
w/o representation 
mean? 
 
What does it mean 
to tar and feather 
someone and why? 
 
Understand the 
changing relationship 
between the British 
government and the 
American colonists, 
beginning w new 
policies on western 
lands: 

• Conclude 
5.1 Notes 

• Complete 
5.1 
Alternative 
Activity and 
5.1 Section 
Review 
Questions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
When did the first 
Thanksgiving really 
happen? 
 
What are you most 
thankful for? 
 
Understand the 
originations of the 
Thanksgiving holiday 
and focus on what 
we’re thankful for: 

• T-giving 
True or 
False Bonus 
Option 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 

   
 

5.1 Alternative 
Activity Worksheet 

And 
5.1 Section Review 

Questions 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

          

 
 
 
Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

 

Essential Questions: 
What will I do 
differently to assure 
that I score better on 
this test than 
previous ones? 
 
What areas did I 
struggle on in regard 
to the review that I 
will focus on in the 
future? 
 
Understand the 
reasons for the 
establishment of the 
Southern Colonies 
and different 
settlement patterns 
emerged along with 
its different economic 
system: 

• Word Wall, 
etc. 

• Rebel Rebel 
Acrostic – 
Film Analysis 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How did geography 
contribute to 
different lifestyles in 
the South? 
 
What was the Middle 
Passage? 
 
Understand the 
reasons for the 
establishment of the 
Southern Colonies 
and different 
settlement patterns 
emerged along with 
its different 
economic system: 

• Discuss 2.5 
Lesson 
Review 
Worksheet 

• Complete 
Rebel Rebel 
Acrostic – 
Film 
Analysis 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
When did the first 
Thanksgiving really 
happen? 
 
What are you most 
thankful for? 
 
Understand the 
originations of the 
Thanksgiving holiday 
and focus on what 
we’re thankful for: 

• 13 Colonies 
Map Quiz 

• T-giving 
True or 
False Bonus 
Option 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 2.5 Lesson Review 
Worksheet 

 
 
 

   

  

 
2.5 Test 

on 
Wednesday, 

Dec. 4th 
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Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: Assignments Due: 

  
 

        

 
 
Today's Lesson: Today’s Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: Today's Lesson: 

   
 
 
 
    

 

Essential Questions: 
What countries make 
up the Triple 
Entente? 
 
What countries make 
up the Triple 
Alliance? 
 
Understand the 
causes of WWI: 

• Discuss IRN 
#1 

• Analyze the 
plot to kill 
the 
Archduke 
and chain of 
events that 
followed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
How did the 
assassination of one 
man ignite a global 
war? 
 
Why did Britain 
ultimately join the 
war? 
 
Understand the 
causes of WWI and 
how war was fought 
in the trenches: 

• Interactive 
Chart 

•  (Collins          
        Type I) 
Trench 
Image Free 
Write and 
discussion 

• Analysis of 
trench 
warfare and 
the 
stalemate 
that ensued 

• 3-D Model 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

Essential Questions: 
What were the 
benefits of fighting 
from the trenches? 
 
What were the 
drawbacks of fighting 
from trenches? 
 
Understand how and 
why war was fought 
from trenches and 
how Germany’s use 
of submarine 
warfare affected 
American neutrality: 

• Conclude 
analysis of 
trench 
warfare and 
begin Why 
US couldn’t 
remain 
neutral 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

No School – 
Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework: 

 
 pearsonrealize.com 

 
Text 12.4.3: 

Trench Warfare 
Leads to Stalemate 

IRN #s 3 – 4 
 

Time Line 
Activity 

12.6  
 

 pearsonrealize.com 
 

Text 12.4.4: 
US Tries to Stay 

Neutral 
 

IRN #5 
 

 
       



 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 

     

     

     

 


